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Richmond County School System to host Walk-In Wednesday job fair on May 28 at 

Transportation Office 

  
(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Richmond County School System (RCSS) will host a job fair to 
recruit employees for open positions on Wednesday, May 28. Recruiters and hiring managers 
will be on-site to conduct interviews and discuss open positions.     
  
“Joining the Richmond County School System means becoming part of a team deeply 
committed to empowering every learner, every day,” said Dr. Melissa Shepard, Chief Human 
Resources Officer. “That commitment extends to both our students and our professionals. 
We’re proud to offer rewarding careers with competitive benefits, opportunities for growth, and 
a collaborative culture where every employee helps shape the future of our 28,000 students.” 
  
The Walk-In Wednesday job fair will be held from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. at the RCSS Transportation 

Office, located at 2950 Mike Padgett Hwy, Augusta, GA 30906.   

  
To view the complete list of job fairs and openings, visit our website at rcboe.org/work4rcss.  
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